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Dear Parents, 
What’s on this week: 

Monday 
18th  
September 

KS1 Gym Club starts after school with Premier Education  

Wednesday 
20th  
September 

Richard Kirkman leading Collective Worship 
Public Consultation about Stillingfleet Park. Drop in to 
Stillingfleet Village Hall any time between 6 and 9pm. Children 
welcome. Please pop in if you can (see email sent from Sarah 
Eden last week via ParentPay). 
 
 
 
 

Thursday 
21st  
September  

St Matthew’s Day. Collective Worship will focus on this today. 

Friday 22nd  
September 

Golden Mile focus starts for each class. Remember PE kits 
Reading Volunteer from York Cares starting to hear readers (Mrs Harris) 
KS2 Archery/fencing Club  
KS1 Sports Club  
Y1 Meet the Teacher 3.10pm – 3.40pm 

Celebrations 
This week, the certificates went to: 

 William in Y1, for amazing art when he was creating a self portrait 

 Barney in Y2 for helping the new Reception children to settle in well 

 Owen in Y3 for joining in with super energy with the Joe Wicks workouts this 

week 

 Eli in Year 5 for fantastic attitude in all he has done this week and for great 

behaviour in class 

The lunch time award went to Jess P, who has been super helpful all week. 
 
Friends of Naburn 
It was great to see so many parents at the AGM last week. Thankyou to those who 
are retiring from their posts and welcome to those who are taking up new roles. We 
already have lots planned, so watch out for a newsletter soon. Here are a few dates 
to put in your diaries: 
21st October (previously advertised as Race Night): Mums’ Social. Details to follow 
25th November: Race Night in the Village Hall. All (adults!) welcome. 
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Advance Notice of Harvest Gifts 
This year, our harvest gifts will go to the homeless charities in York, as usual. One 
centre in particular - Carecent - is struggling to find enough food at the moment and 
they have asked for the following specific items: 
 
Tinned tomatoes 
Tinned meat which can be served cold 
Tinned hot dog sausages 
Tinned spaghetti 
Baked beans 
Breakfast cereal 
Porridge oats 
Canned fish 
Brown sauce 
Tomato ketchup 
Tea 
Instant coffee 
Sugar 
Marmite 
Peanut butter 
Tinned fruit 
Fruit juice 
 
If you could consider this list when packing your harvest gifts, that would be very 
helpful. Thankyou. 
 
School Council and Worship Team 
We are in the process of choosing our new School Council and our new Worship 
Team. This year, Mrs Jackson will be running the School Council and I will oversee the 
Worship Team. Watch out for more information.  
 
School Gate 
Finally, a reminder please to close the school gate after entry, especially if you are 
picking up/dropping off from Breakfast Club or After School Club. Thankyou. 
 
 
Many thanks,  
Mrs Christison  


